
From: Jacob Plackett  

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 8:54 AM 

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE <TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE@dft.gov.uk> 

Subject: Micklefield train crossing 
                                               

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

I write to you to share my views on the new idea of removing or replacing the existing train crossing. 

 

I believe the idea should be scrapped as this process would shut down any train that crosses its path for an 

unknown amount of time which would only generate more complaints and inconveniences. 

 

 

My name is Jacob and I wrote this to you regarding my concerns as a 16 year old 

 

 

 

                 Yours sincerely, 

 

                                       Mr plackett 
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